
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Joerg Stuebler >  
Sent: 01 May 2023 13:41 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: S62A/2023/0017 
 
Objection 
 
to the planned Open Logistics Facility at Land at Tilekiln Green Start Hill Great Hallingbury 
 
Reasons for my Rejection are as follows 
 
Given this is a residential are and therefore not suited for industrial purpose. Also the current infra 
structure could not accommodate more traffic. With no pavement this is already very very 
dangerous for non vehicle user. Speeding has been dramatically increased. Given this site is within a 
Countryside Protection Zone the damage to the Wildlife,Flora and Fauna irreparable and will also 
lead to increased noise,air and light pollution. 
 
Kind Regards for considering these Points 
 
Joerg Stuebler 

 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




